
Three Years of Fishing in Alaska 
by John Dieckman 

Details in pictures and provide a commentary of SIR 
fishing trips to Alaska in 2018, 2019, and 2020. These 
trips were organized by Heber Slusser, but John is the 
only Sir that went on all three fishing trips. John has 

been a member of Branch 62 for 14 years and was Big 
Sir in 2019 



















































































































2020 Fishing in Alaska

Participants:
John Dieckman
Mike Dieckman (son)











































June 15 - June 19, 2021 Sitka Alaska Ocean Fishing 
Four Sirs, two sons, and two friends descended upon Sitka Point 
Lodge in the middle of June and spent three days fishing, eating, 
drinking, telling stories, and a little sleep. We caught our limits of 
King Salmon, halibut, and rock fish most days and returned with 
healthy sized boxes weighing nearly 50 pounds of flash frozen fish 
each. There were no injuries, fist fights, or illnesses among us. We 
made new friends and got along very well. Many of the discussions 
were about planning for the 2022 adventure. 

John Dieckman caught the largest fish, a halibut, which was in the " 
slot" so it had to be returned to the sea (halibut longer than 50"" 
and shorter than 72" are in the 2021 "slot""). Mel Waldman caught 
the largest "keeper" halibut on his Birthday (49 7/8 " long) and 
Heber Slusser caught the biggest King Salmon. There were a lot of 
runners-up. 

Participants:
Heber Slusser
Mel Waldman
Mark Waldman (Mel's son)
Paul Sidenbald (guest
Hal Millering (guest)
John Dieckman
Mike Dieckman (John's son)      










































































































